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Cook Community 
The Week Ahead: January 24th – 28th, 2022 

 

Monday  

Tuesday • Breakfast Club (8:00 – 8:30am) 

Wednesday • Breakfast Club (8:00 – 8:30am) 

Thursday • Breakfast Club (8:00 – 8:30am) 

Friday  

 

Important Information: 
1. It has been great seeing all of our students back at school. Everyone has done a fantastic job at 

remembering to keep their masks on, wash their hands and distance where possible. We hope to 
see more of our students returning soon. 
 

2. Thank you for picking your children up at the end of the school day at 2:45pm. We do have a 
large number of students not being picked up on time and needing to stay at the office. It is crucial 
that you are here on time for your child as we do not have after school adult supervision.  

 
3. Please remember to complete the Mandatory Daily Health check every morning.  If your child is 

not feeling well, they need to stay home. Inform the school that your child will be staying home 
because they are ill. If possible or appropriate for your situation it would be helpful if you could 
indicate the nature of the illness (for example, chicken pox, or COVID). If symptoms continue, 
please contact your health practitioner or call 811 to obtain medical advice regarding staying 
home or returning to school.  
 

4. As we continue to navigate the pandemic, you find the attachment from Chimo Community Services 
helpful. 
 

5. Should you choose to keep your child at home, unfortunately, we will not be able to provide 
remote instruction or additional learning materials as teachers are focused on providing in-person 
instruction, as well as preparing for the possibility of moving to remote learning should it be 
required in the future. You can have your child read daily, write a journal, draw, etc. 

 
Upcoming Dates: 
• January 27 – Sushi Day CANCELLED 

• January 31 – Pro-d Day (NO SCHOOL) 

 


